
From: Ron Paradise
To: Zhaokai Liu
Subject: FW: Re: [EX] Howland-Forest Edge ROW
Date: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 8:21:04 AM
Attachments: IMAGE_3.jpeg

See below.
 
Ron
 

From: Melissa Winsett <mwinsett@volusia.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2021 4:24 PM
To: Ron Paradise <RParadise@deltonafl.gov>; Anthony Taylor <ATaylor@volusia.org>
Subject: Fwd: Re: [EX] Howland-Forest Edge ROW
 
FYI -- Please see below.
>>> Melissa Winsett 2/8/2021 4:23 PM >>>
Hi Mark,
 
Sorry it's taken time for me to get back to you on this, but I had to get information outside of our division. Per
our ROW section's review and discussion with Storm and also Tadd's direction, until FDOT's I-4 Beyond the
Ultimate construction is finished, we don't wish to see the vacation of the 15' ROW.  If you need to discuss this
further, please reach out to Storm.
 
Melissa
>>> Mark Watts <Mark.Watts@cobbcole.com> 1/25/2021 11:53 AM >>>
CAUTION: This email originated from outside Volusia County's email system. DO NOT CLICK links or
attachments unless you recognize the sender and/or know the content is safe.
 
 
Melissa,
 
Thanks for the call earlier.  Attached is the parcel map and proposed layout of the project we are
working on.  Just trying to verify if the County anticipates needing any additional ROW between the
parcels and Howland.  Ideally, we want to get the City to vacate the 15’ driveway noted on the
attached site plan, but the City wants to make sure the County does not need additional ROW
beyond what it appears to have.  Please let me know what you think.  Thanks!
 

Mark Watts
Florida Bar No. 157521 
Cobb Cole 
231 North Woodland Boulevard 
DeLand, FL 32720 
(D) 386-736-7700| (F) 386-944-7966
Website|Bio|vCard
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